INDIANA

indianalica@gmail.com * 219-204-1722 * PO Box 425 Francesville, IN 47946

Greetings!

| hope this letter finds you all well and getting back into a (somewhat) normal end
of summer/new school year/beginning of fall © As you may have seen
advertised in the last newsletter, the INLICA Board is planning a membership
event in Metamora, IN on September 12", Because we are still under social
distancing guidelines, | will need everyone to RSVP in as advanced notice as
possible for this event. Our plan is to meet at 10AM for a Board Meeting. This
will be held at Gold Diggers Restaurant. Family that doesn’t need to be in
attendance for the board meeting are welcome to tour the town and experience
some of the many attractions that Metamora has to offer. The board meeting will
break in time for lunch at Gold Diggers. We will most likely be finished up with
lunch by/around 1:00. For those that wish, you can plan to take the Whitewater
Canal Tour Boat at 2:00. As | mentioned before, spots are limited, so please let
me know ASAP if you plan to attend lunch and/or the Canal Boat tour. Please
either call, email or return the bottom portion of this letter via mail to the INLICA
office.

| will be attending for lunch only

| will be attending for lunch AND the Whitewater Canal Boat Tour

# of Adults (18-59) # of Children (3-17)

# of Adult Seniors (60+) # of Children 3 or Under

INLICA Member Name




